
 

MEMO  
 
To:   WOU Faculty  
From:   Faculty Senate Executive Committee  
Date:   November 10, 2017 
Re:   Call for Campus Master Plan Steering Committee faculty members  
 
The Campus Master Plan Steering Committee (CMPSC) is an advisory group consisting 
of representation from faculty, classified staff, unclassified exempt staff, students and 
administrators. Committee members are expected to represent their constituencies 
while applying a university wide perspective to the development of the campus master 
plan. 
 
The committee will meet monthly starting in December, 2017 and meet through the end 
of June, 2018. Links to past plans are here: http://www.wou.edu/plant/planning-
department/ 
 
The CMPSC will have four faculty members and the Faculty Senate Executive 
Committee is charged with gathering the names of interested faculty and forwarding 
four to six names to President Fuller. 
 
Interested faculty should submit the following information: 

1. Name  
2. Rank  
3. Department / Program and Division  
4. Years at WOU  
5. An explanation of your interest in serving on the Campus Master Plan Steering 

Committee, and strengths and experiences that you believe will make you an 
effective CMPSC member. 

 
Please submit this information directly to the Faculty Senate President (Adele Schepige) 
by 5 p.m. on Tuesday, November 21, 2017 for Faculty Senate Executive Committee's 
consideration on November 22. 
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